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Traub Lieberman Remembers Former Firm 
Chair Michael Knippen
It is with much sadness that Traub Lieberman recognizes the passing of Chair Emeritus Michael Knippen on Friday, 

September 5. Mike served as Firm Chair from 2019 until mid-2022, at which time he stepped away to enjoy retirement. He 

served as a strong leader throughout times of growth and change, particularly the COVID-19 pandemic, and the firm remains 

grateful for his guidance and contributions to Traub Lieberman’s ongoing success.


